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Staff of the "Management" department  at propaganda events
On November 14, 2020, the head Marina Li and teaching professors of the Management department of the
Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization Engineers held spiritual propaganda events
under the slogan "New Uzbekistan - a new worldview." The event was held at school number 50 of the
Mirzо Ulug’bеk district. Dean of "SHTEB" faculty R. Khakimov, associate professors from faculty of the
department  A.M.  Maksumkhanova,  B.  Shafkarov,  H.  Dostmukhamed,  senior  lecturers  U.Kholiorov,
A.Mamasadykov, assistants G. Holmuratov Hamraevs, as well as representatives of the authorities of Mirzo
Ulugbek district, a group of faculty of TDAU. At the meeting, Associate Professor A.M.Maksumkhanova
made a report on the reforms being carried out in our country at the initiative of the President of the
Republic of Uzbekistan,  priority tasks aimed at increasing the social activity of women.


